
Dear Christian, 

This email intends to supersede our email a few minutes ago dates 15.9.2022.

In order to response to the further comments of the Transport Department, we write to request to defer 
the subject application for the consideration of the Town Planning Board for a period of 1 month.

Best regards, 

Patrick Tsui

Mobile: 
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